
December 4, 1937.

My dear Murray,

Having reference to the letter addressed to 
Dr. W. H. Brittain, Acting Principal, after some discussion, 
he and other members of the staff have come to the conclusion 
that it would be difficult to put on a broadcast which would 
adequately represent McGill University. Under these circumstances 
he asks me to let you know that we would really prefer to be 
omitted from this programme.

Yours sincerely,

Wilfrid Bovey

Gladstone Murray, Esq.,
Canadian Broadcasting Corporation, 
Ottawa.


